
9.7.2021   Pebble Beach Villas 
 

DEAR PEBBLE BEACH VILLAS OWNERS, 

 
YOUR PBV BOARD WILL BE IMPLEMENTING APPROPRIATE RENTAL 
PROCEDURES FOR OUR UPCOMING SEASON. SO THAT WE MAY CONSIDER 
DIFFERENT OPTIONS. WE ASK THAT YOU SEND INFORMATION REGARDING 
YOUR UNIT RENTAL INTENTIONS TO OUR BOARD SECRETARY BETTE.  
 
PLEASE RESPOND TO THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS: 
1. DO YOU INTEND TO RENT YOUR UNIT THIS SEASON? 
2. IF SO, WHAT MONTHS DO YOU INTEND TO RENT? 
3. DO YOU HAVE ANY EXISTING COMMITMENTS?  IF SO, WHEN? 
 
YOUR BOARD HAS ESTABLISHED A PROCESS WHEREBY WE WILL POST YOUR 
RENTAL AVAILABILITY ON THE PBV BULLETIN BOARD. LET US KNOW YOUR 
THOUGHTS ON THIS. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 
 
KEVIN M. KELLY 
PBV BOARS PRESIDENT 


